
The Project for the Construction of a Girls’ Dormitory at 
Namasale Seed Secondary School in Amolatar District  

 

1. Project Detail 

Organization Namasale Seed Secondary School  

Amount of funding US$ 72,849 

Signatory Ms. Rebecca Bisaso, Head Teacher 

Name of the project The Project for the Construction of a Girls’ 
Dormitory at Namasale Seed Secondary School 
in Amolatar District   

Location of the project Amolatar District 

Items funded through this 
project 

Girls’ dormitory, furniture (double decker beds 
and mattresses), latrine block, wash room block 
and fences and gate 

Date of Grant Signing  17 March 2015 

   
 
Namasale Seed Secondary School, located in Namasale Subcounty, Amolatar District, 
was established in 2007 through Universal Secondary Education (USE). The school is 
the only secondary school in the subcounty, which now has 83 girl students and 226 
boy students from S1 to S6. The construction of a ferry port in 2012 has negatively 
affected the safety of the area because of the increasing coming and going of strangers. 
Girl students in particular are most affected by the changing environment by being 
harassed by men on their way to school and home. While some students rent huts in 
the slams near the ferry port, some other students walk up to 10km to get to the school. 
This project will construct a girls’ dormitory in order to reduce the risks of dangerous 
commuting and provide a better learning environment. 
 
 
 

       2. Grant Contract Ceremony  
 
The Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, H. E. Junzo Fujita, signed the Grant Contract 
with Ms. Rebecca Bisaso, Head Teacher of Namasale Seed Secondary School, on 17 
March 2015 at the Embassy of Japan.  
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http://www.ug.emb-japan.go.jp/02en/e04develop/ggp/press%20release/2012/12_18.html

